
Band Directors: Meredyth Petersen, Tyler Butler

FAIRHOPE COLOR GUARD AUDITION INFORMATION

● No experience needed to audition. You will be taught everything you will need to know for
auditions at the audition rehearsals.

● Audition rehearsals will be: Thursday, April 6, 13, 20, 27 and May 4. The auditions will be
Thursday, May 11, 2023. These events will be hosted in the Fairhope High School gym from
6:00 - 8:00 p.m.

● Auditions will consist of each student performing required exercises and a routine as a group in
front of selected judges.

● Students will be required to submit 3 teacher recommendation forms before the audition date.
● The audition results will be posted a few days following the auditions on the band website and

on social media.
● We will provide a flag for each student to “check out” during this audition period to practice.
● We ask that each student wear comfortable clothes that they can move/perform in that are

school appropriate. This can include t-shirts, shorts or warm-up pants with lace-up tennis
shoes.

● Students will learn exercises on flag and dance work for this audition.
● This audition is open to anyone who is attending Fairhope High School for the 2023-2024

school year.
● Everyone chosen to be a part of the Fairhope Color Guard must get measured for their

uniform during the last week of school at FHS after school and turn in a $100 non-refundable
1st payment at that time.

Please contact us with any additional questions. More information about the band program is available
at: fairhopeband.org.

Band office 251-928-9710

Phillip Davis - Color Guard Director
Stevie Miller - Assistant Color Guard Director
Meredyth Petersen - Band Director
Tyler Butler - Assistant Band Director


